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FILTRATION SYSTEM SAFETY WARNING 
 

DISREGARDING THIS SAFETY NOTICE MAY RESULT IN SERIOUS PERSONAL INJURY OR DEATH 
 
At Jordair safety is our highest priority. There are a large number of final purification systems in service on 
compressors in Canada that have reached or passed the end of their safe operating life.  
 
Any high pressure final separator and purifier/filter towers made from aluminium alloy are subject to a limited cycle 
life and if used beyond their cycle life they represent a serious safety hazard.  
 

 

Jordair & Bauer strongly recommend replacement of all aluminum filters and separators  
after a service life of: 

 

15 Years 
 

 
This applies to all aluminum filter towers and separator towers. If you are uncertain of the age or make of your 
towers please send photos and serial number information to an authorized Jordair representative. Note that any 
service done on our systems by a technician or company without valid Jordair Certification is in violation of CSA 
regulations, is voiding the warranty, and presents considerable safety concerns.  
 
All filter and separator chambers must carry valid CRN certification for use in Canada. Any chamber not having a 
valid CRN is not legal for use in Canada. 
 

PLEASE NOTE:  
All gold and blue Jordair/Bauer filter towers and separators, including those originally utilizing the “-TS”, “-SS”, or “-
NS” cartridges, have been well beyond their safe-operating lifespan for quite some time now and stopped being 
supported in 2016. These towers should be removed from service immediately without exception.  
 
Pressurizing these towers poses a considerable safety hazard and is putting any operators and bystanders at serious 
physical risk. Jordair, or an authorized Jordair rep, can advise on a suitable replacement filter system and provide 
installation of that system to get the system back into operation.  
 
If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to reach out. Your safety is our main concern. We thank you for 
taking this into consideration. 

 
 
 

(Last Updated May 2024) 


